
This term Mrs Martin is
teaching all about 
number! P2 and P3 
are focusing on place 
value as well as ordering and
sequencing numbers, before we
move on to addition. P1s are
focusing on correct formation of all
numbers to 10 as well as counting
and estimating numbers. 
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WELCOME BACK

This year The Wee Class is made up of 15 children across Primary 1, 2 and 3.
We are a play-based classroom and have a mix of adult-led, adult-initiated and
child-led learning experiences throughout the week.

Mrs  Martin is the class teacher, however, we are lucky to have 
the experience and expertise of various teachers who will support 
the children with their learning across the curriculum. Mrs Hamilton will teach
Science and Mrs Holland will teach some aspects of Maths, handwriting and
outdoor learning. Mrs Coleman is our Music Specialist and Mrs McDonald is our
P.E. Specialist.

Our Talk 4 Writing model text this
term, is The Sheep and the Goat.
We have been enjoying learning this
text together using actions.

In phonics lessons, we learn new
sounds each week to support us in
learning to read and spell. 

Please send Phonics and Spelling
home work jotters or Sound Bags
for P1s to school on a Thursday so
new learning can be added. 
Thank you!

Mrs Holland is teaching
us about symmetry and
pattern.



DIARY DATES

P.E. DAYS

RESOURCES

CONTACT

LEARNING JOURNALS

This session we will be introducing ‘Learning
Journals’ to replace SeeSaw. We are in the
process of creating accounts for each pupil
and will begin uasing these to share
learning after the September Weekend. 

Please look out for your child’s individual
login which should be sent home soon!

MONDAY

and

FRIDAY

My email address is 
laura.martin@south-ayrshire.gov.uk
Please don’t hesitate to get in
touch, or call the school
office to make an appointment.

Friday 6th October
Friday 27th October
Friday 24th November

Wednesday 11th October 10-11am

Friday 17th November

Tuesday 31st October

Outdoor Learning

Pyjama Day

Harvest Festival

Halloween Party
We would appreciate any
donations of cardboard
boxes, egg boxes, yogurt
pots etc. for our junk
modelling area.
Thank you!

Masterclasses on Wednesday afternoons
Whole-school assemblies on Thursdays
Committees (fortnightly on Fridays)
Shared Reading (fortnightly on Fridays)
Joint Outdoor Learning days and school events

At Fisherton Primary, a strong whole-school ethos is really
important to us. We aim to bring children across the school
together regularly throughout the week. 
Ways in which we do this include:
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